
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 22, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Kristine Butteris 
Director of Parks, Recreation and Forestry  
City of Watertown 
514 South First Street 
Watertown, WI 53094 
 
RE: Use of Approved Sponsor Logos 
 
Dear Mrs. Butteris: 
 
You have requested an opinion as to whether the City may include logos of private or non-profit 
sponsors on cups or other memorabilia at City sponsored events. The Ethics Committee agrees 
that the City may use logos approved by the Parks, Recreation, & Forestry Commission of private 
or non-profit sponsors on cups or other memorabilia during City sponsored events under the City’s 
Ethics Code and Policies.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Ethics Committee 
 
 
 
Mike Nienow 
Chairperson 

 
 


